
MINUTES OF THE PIAKO GLIDING CLUB HELD ON  
WEDNESDAY, 16 DECEMBER 2015 AT 7.30PM  

 
Present: Iggy Wood, Bob Gray, Steve Care, Nigel Brinkworth, Tim Bromhead, 
Joan Wine, Dave Dennison, Julian Mason. 
 
Co-Op New Member: Hamish Crequer has offered to assist the committee to 
encourage youth to join the sport of gliding for sport or recreation. Welcome 
Hamish. 
 
Minutes 18 November:  The minutes of the meeting were read and were a 
true and correct record of the meeting, with the exception of the CFI report. 
No’s 1 and 3 were the same incident. 
Moved Bob Sec Joan                                                                             Carried 
                                                                                                                                                         
Matters Arising: Nil. 

 
Inward Correspondence: 

• Request for a 2000’ voucher from Elstow-Waihou Combined School. 
Approved. Tim to send voucher. 

• Email request to Julian for training. Julian and Bob to action. 
•  

Outward Correspondence: Nil 
                                                                                                                                                              
Financial Report: Dave Dennison: 
Accounts were presented for payment. 
Insurance for the trailers will be arranged with Crombie Lockwood. 
Accounts were passed for payment 
Moved Dave Sec Steve                                                                          Carried
                                                                                                                                                      
CFI Report- Julian Mason: Attached. 
The winch ropes need attention. They are having breakages in the sheath. A 
discussion was had re having it re-sheathed. Iggy to talk to Bill and Neil and 
perhaps a working bee could be arranged. 
Moved Julian Sec Nigel                                                                          Carried 
                                                                                                                                                         
Chief Tow Pilot Report: Iggy Wood Attached... Moved Iggy Sec Tim   
                                                                                                         Carried  
Maintenance Officers Report- Neil Raymond – No report.  
 
Bar Managers Report – Bill Mace: No report 
 
Users Committee Report:  No report 
 
New Members: Sarel Venter – approved. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                         
General Business 

1. Letter of thanks to be sent to Robin Jones our solicitor. 



2. Hamish outlined the plans he has in regard to school visits etc 
which he will undertake once school has resumed in the New 
Year. 

3. Glider Hire Rates: The rate being charged for the gliders for 
competitions etc was discussed. It was decided that an increase 
from $25 to $40 was fair and reasonable. Moved Bob Sec 
Julian. Carried. Dave to put this on the website. Bob to update 
the how we do things booklet. 

4. Trello Board was updated. 

 

Meeting Closed 9.40 pm  

Next Meeting 17 February 2016 7.30pm 


